
Project Update: September 2012 
 
Dholes have been captured on camera traps in Kangchenjunga CA. I am going to present about 
"Community Stewardship for Dhole Conservation in Kangchenjunga, Nepal" at the Student 
Conference on Conservation Science-New York (SCCS-NY) which is going to be held on 10th-12th 
October 2012 at the American Museum of Natural History, New York. I have also presented about 
dhole conservation in Nepal at the Society for Conservation Biology (SCB), Biodiversity Asia 2012, 
2nd Conference which was held in Bangalore, India on 7th-10th August 2012.  
 

 

 

 


